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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCT

4th Year 6 Assembly/Harvest

14th School Photographs/Parents 
Conferencing

16th PTFA Disco

17th Year 3 Trip

18th Reception Play & Stay 2.00 -
3.00 p.m./School closes for 
half-term

29th School re-opens

30th PTFA Meeting 6.00 p.m.

31st Closing date for Secondary 
School admissions

NOV

1st Visit from The Bethany 
Project

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Yr 5/6 Newspaper Club /Mad 
Science Club starting 14th

October 2019.

Tues Netball

Wed Football Club

Thurs KS2 Dodgeball

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By:  Nell,  Year 6

Bee Day is fun because we get to dress 
up like a bee.  Also it shows we care for 
bees and reminds us of the Britannia 
Bee rules.

We had our House Meetings and 
practiced our chant.  Bolts made up a 
new one and we picked our House 
Captains.

SCHOOL NEWS

WELL DONE TO OUR SEPTEMBER GOLD BOOK WINNERS:
RECEPTION - Kamden 
YEAR 1 - Ella
YEAR 2 - Chloe
YEAR 3 - Charlotte
YEAR 4 - Jacob
YEAR 5B - Elliot
YEAR 5H - Troy
YEAR 6 - Phoebe

AUTUMN TERM ARTIST WINNERS:  
Well done to our artist winners who were Hollie, Year 2, Lola,  Year 3 and Lewis, Year 5H. 
Their fabulous artwork will be displayed in school.

BEE DAY/MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING
All the children looked amazing today for ‘Bee Day’.  We look forward to presenting the 
children with their bee badges during this academic year.  Many thanks to everyone who 
donated/bought cakes and to the PTFA for arranging this event.

HARVEST
This year we are donating to SafeSpace, Rossendale which is a supported accommodation 
project for 16-21 year olds who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless.  If you are 
able to help, please send your child with a donation on Friday.  The following items are 
needed:  hot chocolate, pasta, jams, soups, beans, cereals, soap, toothpaste, deodorant, etc.

YEAR 6 ASSEMBLY
We look forward to seeing you at our Year 6 Assembly on Friday 4th October at 9.05 a.m.

Good luck to our Year 5/Year 6 pupils 
who are taking part in a tennis 
tournament next Monday and to the 
Year 5 netball team who have a match 
on Tuesday.

We are pleased to announce that this 
week our school achieved the Gold 
School Games Mark for taking part in 
lots of sporting competitions.


